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Please keep Oregon's vote by mail system. It allows me time to research and fill out 

my ballot at my convenience. The in-person voting system I've experienced when 

residing in other states resulted in long, slow lines that took up otherwise productive 

work hours. The suggestion of eliminating voting by mail appears to be an attempt at 

voter suppression when there is no evidence of a need to change the system. 


